Telephone: (608) 586-2020

Facsimile: (808) 586-2066



RANDALL Y. IWASE

MICHAEL E. CHAMPLEY COMMISSIONER

LORRAINE H. AKIBA COMMISSIONER

> website: puc.hawaii.gov e-mail: PUC@hawaii.gov

December 31, 2015

DEPT. COMM. NO. 186

The Honorable Ronald D. Kouchi, President and Members of the Senate Twenty-Eighth Legislature, State of Hawaii State Capitol, Room 409 Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 The Honorable Joseph M. Souki, Speaker and Members of the House of Representatives Twenty-Eighth Legislature, State of Hawaii State Capitol, Room 431 Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear President Kouchi, Speaker Souki, and Members of the Legislature:

For your information and consideration I am transmitting copies of the Public Utilities Commission's Annual Report for Fiscal Year 2015, as required by Section 269-5, Hawaii Revised Statutes (HRS), and Section 269-33(c), HRS. In accordance with Section 93-16, HRS, a copy of this report has been transmitted to the Legislative Reference Bureau Library and the report may be viewed electronically at http://puc.hawaii.gov/reports/.

Sincerely

Randall Y. Iwase

Chair

RYI:DK:DV:sr

Enclosure